
Happy Summer!  This year, we 
are excited to provide activities for our 
students to support our Seven Habits 

of Happy Kids at home!

This scavenger hunt can be shared 
with family members or with a 

neighborhood friend.  Please feel free 
to bring a picture of something you 

find to share with classmates.  
Students will be able to share their 

pictures with the class.

  This activity is helping us               
            demonstrate
Habit 7:  Sharpen the Saw!


